
 

 

2nd February 2021 

 

 

NSX Announcement 

 

 

We wish to advise that Tony Freeman has resigned as Director of Sunshine Coast Community Financial Services Ltd as 

of close of January Board Meeting on 1st February 2021. 

The Directors wish to thank Tony for his time, contribution and commitment to both our company and the Community 

Bank model. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Trish Radge 

Company Secretary 


